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TRAVEL ADVISORY: I-75 NB and SB, I-10 WB closed due to crash 
 

LAKE CITY, FL. – The northbound and southbound lanes of Interstate 75 and the westbound lanes of 

Interstate 10 are currently closed due to a crash at the interchange in Columbia County. 

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) crews are currently on scene assessing the status of the 

Interstate 10 bridge overpass at Interstate 75. 

There is currently no timeline on when the roadways will reopen to traffic, but they will reopen when it is 

safe to do so.  

A detour is currently in place for all lanes of travel. 

I-75 northbound is open to Interstate 10, and motorists will be detoured to I-10, east to U.S. 41, north to 

State Road 136, and then back onto I-75.  

I-75 southbound is open to U.S. 129 and detoured back to I-10, and then motorists can go east on I-10 

back to I-75. 

I-10 westbound motorists will exit at I-75 northbound to State Road 136 and then back to westbound 

Interstate 10.  
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